
'-
National  Blood Transfusion Service 

SOUTH LONDON TRANSFUSION CENTRE 
75 CRANMER TERRACE LONDON SW17 ORB Telephone 01.672 8501 7 ext 

Director Dr. K. LI. Rogers 

2nd September, 1985. 

A. Williams, Esq., 
Department of Health and Social Security, 
Hannibal House, 
Elephant and Castle, 
London. SE1 

Deputy Director Dr. T. A. Wood 

Our Ref: KLIR/ES 

Your Ret: 

Dear Alun, 

Introduction of screening tests for HTLV III antibody 

Thank you for your letter dated 29th August, 1985. I am just back 

from holiday today and I see that in my absence the RHA have approved 

our proposals for the introduction of this test. I believe, therefore, 

that we will be ready to introduce testing by October 14th, 1985. 

I have been in contact with Dr. Kemp at Lewisham and she tells me that 

she will also be ready to introduce testing at Lewisham by the above 

date. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

K. Ll. Rogers 
Director. 

DHSCO101855_0001 


